
John
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Linda C. Bridwell
Chairman
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

July 8, 2022
Re: Request for Deviation/Extension for New Commissioner Training 


Ms. Bridwell,

     We are requesting a Deviation or Extension for the training of one of our new commissioners.  The next training will be held at
Pineville, Ky at the state park in the month of July.  This is located across the state from our location which puts a financial and 
logistical strain on the District.  The next training after Pineville will be held in Cadiz, Ky at the state park.  Attending the training in September would be one month beyond our new commissioner's one year time limit for training. 

     Due to the circumstances described above the Water District is requesting an extension or a deviation for KRS 74.020 (8) (b) new
commissioner training.  This extension or deviation will be used to schedule the commissioner's training at the Cadiz, Ky location in 
September.  

The Water District would request an answer before July 18th so that we can schedule the training at Pineville if needed. Thank you for 
your consideration and time.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate at contact John Herring, by email at blwd@att.net or by phone at (270)
350-1725.

Thank You,




John-Micheal Herring 
General Manager 
Barkley Lake Water District  




